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April 6, 2020

 
FCC LIBRARY ANNOUNCES CANCELLATION OF 2020 OPEN HOUSE 
 
In response to COVID-19, the Federal Communications Commission is continuing to keep its facilities closed to the public and non-essential personnel. The Commission's foremost priority is ensuring the health and safety of its staff and the public. Consistent with this policy, the FCC Library Open House scheduled for April 21, 2020, is canceled. 
 
For further information contact the FCC Library at FCCLibrary@fcc.gov or call 202-418-0450.   
 
 






2


image1.png




